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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that States, relevant United Nations agencies
and other intergovernmental organizations and bilateral donors support strategies
for intercultural prevention and eradication of violence against women that are
designed and driven by indigenous women’s organizations and that consider
indigenous approaches to address gender-based violence.

Area of Work
Indigenous Women, Culture


